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New Mark Token. After a long wait and 
a lot of disappointment from our present 
suppliers, the new Mark Token is finally 
in the making from another source. 
Look out for this change of design , 
available soon.  Melrose Visit. Bro. Da-
vid Shaw, R.W.M. led a fantastic Depu-
tation of 56 

Brethren to the historic Lodge of 
Melrose St. John No. 1 bis. The   
Brethren of 579 worked an         
excellent F.C. Degree in the small 
Lodge Room. The    meeting was 
also historic in that three Provincial 
Grand Masters were in attendance, 
Rox., Peeb. & Selkirkshires, East 
Lothian &    Berwick and           
Lanarkshire Middle Ward. M.K.0. 
Bro. David Shaw, R.W.M. led a 
large Deputation to Lodge Mother 
Kilwinning on 10th. March in    
support of Bro. James L. Jack who 
Affiliated to the Mother Lodge.  

David Shaw, R.W.M. exchanges gifts 

with Philip Titley, R.W.M. No.1 
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    April             Masonic               Diary 

Wed. 8th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Regular Meeting at 
7.30 p.m. E.A. Degree by Lodge Bothwell Brig No. 1229. 
Thurs. 9th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Visit to Lodge Robert 
Burns No. 440. F.C. Degree by Bro. Alasdiar Dunlop, 
W.S.W. 
Thurs. 16th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Visit to Lodge Living-
stone Stonefield No. 599. M.M. Degree bu Bro. David 
Shaw, R.W.M.  
Wed. 22nd. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Regular Meeting at 
7.30 p.m. M.M. Degree by Bro. David Shaw, R.W.M.  
Sun. 26th. Provincial Grand Lodge of Lanarkshire Middle 
Ward. Annual Divine Service. 6 for 6.30 p.m. (See Notice) 

 

Auction. 
The Robert Burns portrait which was 
donated by the R.W.M. & Wardens of    
Cambuslang Royal Arch Lodge No. 
114 to be       auctioned at the Burns  
Supper raised the fantastic sum of 
Ã500 for the New Provincial Grand 

Lodge Caravan. 
Our thanks to Bro. Andrew Millar, 
Senior Provincial Grand Warden for 
his very generous donation. 

 

New Member  

The Right Worshipful Master, Bro. David Shaw and the Brethren 

of the Lodge are delighted to welcome James Gallacher as a new 

member of the Lodge. Jim is a T.V. Engineer and lives in        

Bellshill, he was proposed by Bro. John McLeod and Seconded 

by Bro. Andrew McAlpine, P.M.  
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 Annual Divine Service.  
The Annual Divine Service of        
Provincial Grand Lodge will be held 
on Sunday 26th. April at 6 for 6.30 
p.m. in The Old Parish Church ,     
Uddingston. A large attendance of 
Lodge St. Bryde Members is          
requested at this Service, which will 
be conducted by Bro. Rev. Peter 
Price, Provincial Grand Chaplain and 
Rev. Norman McKee. Burns Supper. 
The Provincial Burns Supper to mark 
the 250th. Anniversary of the birth of 

Bro. Robert 
Burns was an 
excellent       
success, both             
financially and 
in fellowship 
and friendship. 
Financially, the 
Supper raised 
the sum of 
Ã3,000 for the 
New Provincial 
Caravan and 
with 180     
Brethren in attendance it was truly a night to remember.   

 
English Visit. Brethren 
from Emblem Lodge No. 
6727 visited our Lodge on 
25th. March in support of 
Bro. William Hotchkiss a 
Past Master of the Lodge 
who was Affiliating to 579. 
The English Brethren 
were very impressed with 
the evening 


